RANGER REPORT
October
Hello fall!
Hope you all are finally enjoying our fall weather! With the lake water temps now a slight bit cooler, and the sun setting earlier, the cats and bass are starting to bite throughout the day, instead of the usual morning and night bites. Cats are hitting on stink baits but also want large chunks of cut bait now too. The bass are hitting frog or crawfish swim baits. Crappie are hitting on minnows. Reminder to all, we are now in the fall hours. Our rangers and guard station personnel close the gates promptly at 8 pm now including weekends.  All fishing on the lake is closed 15 minutes prior to closing. This also includes the recreational property too These actions ensure we can safely clear everyone off the lake and close the gates. Another friendly reminder is absolutely no pets are allowed on the lake property. 

Creel Count: Bass-81, Crappie-22, Bluegill-94, Catfish-205, Total-405

All Bass Safely returned to the lake

